
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish Post 
The latest news of Skipton Parish Church CofE Primary School 

Important Diary Dates: New dates in red 

30th Nov – PTA Christmas Event – 5-7pm 

4th Dec – Year 5 Experience Christmas at Holy 

Trinity Church, Skipton 

4th Dec – 5pm  meeting for all parents and IEB.   

6th Dec – 2.45pm Phonics for Parents & Carers – 

Key stage 1 

10th Dec – Christmas Nativity – Dress Rehearsal 

11th Dec – Christmas Nativity 

13th Dec – Christmas Lunch for all Children 

17th Dec – 10 -11am Carol Service Holy Trinity 

Church 

21st Dec – School Closes – 3.15pm 

7th Jan – Staff Training Day – school closed to 

children 

8th Jan – School re opens at 8.55am 

For 23rd & 30th November 2018 Pride of Parish 

Award goes to: 

Coral : John and Faith 

Jet :  Abdur-Rahmaan and Mueez 

Sapphire : Elijah and Hamza 

Jade : Joseph and Momil 

Emerald : Hamna and Noah 

Amethyst : Kelsey and Ritaj 

Ruby :  Sasha and Aaron H 

Diamond : Grace and Codie 

Topaz : Jack and Oliver 

MY REPLY FROM RENAISSANCE LEARNING 

It was 2:30-ish on Monday the 19th November and 

we were all doing our work as usual when a 

packet was found with my name on – I had 

completely forgotten about the letter I sent to the 

accelerated reader team around a month ago – 

and I immediately opened it, as everyone does, 

and to my surprise a bunch of pens and 

bookmarks fell out! It turned that this was a 

genuine letter back from the team. I was as 

surprised as everyone else who was crowding me! 

It turned out that they were very thankful and, as 

a gift, had sent me 3 pens, 10 bookmarks and a 

£10 book voucher! I am very thankful to Alex 

Halcoussis  for taking the time to reply to me and 

sending me all these things. 

Tom sage (year 6) 

 

Please visit the school website at www. http://www.parish.n-yorks.sch.uk/ 

Believing and Achieving Together 

The Food Bank 

Christmas is a time of fun yet some 

people do not find it so. In cases 

where some can’t get anything like 

food, water, or cash the Skipton 

food bank is here to help them. The 

Skipton food bank is located in 

Skipton Baptist church but sends 

resources all over craven! Led by 

Phil Sage the food bank accepts 

donations of many kinds and could 

always use everything. 

Please donate something if you 

can! 

Tom Sage, year 6. 

 



 

BATTLES OVER by Gemma Cooper 

On 16th November Topaz class (Year 6) visited the Holy Trinity Church to see the 100 years since the 

end of WW1 remembrance exhibition. In the church, it was very calm and peaceful, and 

everybody felt calm and thoughtful. We found it an emotive experience finding out about people 

who fought in the war from Skipton.  

 

 


